
 

 

 

 

 

April 14, 1997 

 

 

BY HAND 

 

 

Carol Keeley 

 

 

Re: Freedom of Information Act Request for Records Pertaining to FBI Appeals 

of Review Board Determinations                                               

                              

 

Dear Carol: 

 

As you know, we received a request for records pertaining to Federal Bureau of Investigation (FBI) 

appeals of Review Board determinations pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, 5 U.S.C. § 

552. 

 

Enclosed you will find the documents that we have located that we believe are responsive to the 

request and that may have FBI equities.   

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Laura Denk 

 

 


